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As we welcome the LIBERATION SPRING SEMESTER 2013, the University Sin 

Fronteras Board of Directors recognizes the valuable partnership with Detroit and the 

valuable work of the Campus committee in formation.  The Detroit campus of UNSIF will 

contribute greatly to the overall success of UNSIF in 2013.

I propose that we set up a meeting of the Detroit Campus committee as soon as 

possible next week Wednesday, February 27th at 6:00 PM-8 PM.  

The purpose of the Detroit  Campus committee meeting is to work on the details of the 

upcoming LIBERATION SPRING semester and to get the flyer on the course out and get 

people to start registering for the course(s).

The Course that was identified was previously was   The course was determined to last 

6 weeks with 2 hour classes.  The course was on Decolonizing.  The first class to be on 

colonialism and liberation, one class on emancipatory education, another class to be on 

Dteroit's historical role in class struggle, worker organizing, and US capitalism.  

Let's get together to plan and also envision how the Liberation Spring will lead into the 

FREEDOM SUMMER semester.  Elena H is representing on the board of UNSIF and with 

Fred V. will be coordinating with the campus committee.

Ruben Solis Garcia


